
The Rotary Club of Briarcliff Manor and the Briarcliff 
Manor Public Library jointly held their annual “End of the 
School Year” party at the Law Park pavilion, Briarcliff 
Manor, on Friday, June 22, 2012.  About 300 Briarcliff 
residents, including elementary school children, attended 
the party, which featured games, face-painting, dancing, 
music, and other family entertainment.

Greg Arcaro
District Governor
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Briarcliff Manor Rotary Club Hosts an “End of School Year” Bash

Briarcliff Manor Rotary President Dean Dykeman, and incom-
ing President Krishnan Chittur pass out the conton candy to 
delighted guests.

Past President Mark Seiden and Director Rachel Leibacher dole out 
the popcorn.



Newsletter Schedule

Attention all Assistant Governors and Club 
Presidents:

Content for the District 7230 PeaceLetter will be 
invited monthly from all Clubs Please submit your article 
and/or photos with captions at least 2 weeks before the 
first of the month. 

Please submit your article as a Word document or as 
text in the body of an email. Please also be sure that the 
article/captions have been carefully proofread. Please 
do not write in the first person (“we, our” - use”tthe Club” 
instead). Please do not submit scans of published articles 
if you can avoid it. Hi res jpegs of your photos will give 
the best representation of you event.

Contact Newsletter Chair Marguerite Chadwick-Juner 
at: m.juner@verizon.net, (718) 885-0993 or (646) 
201-3625.

The Vision for RYLA – 2012-2013

Past District 7230 RYLA participants.

Our vision for RYLA for the upcoming year will be to 
build on the terrific success of this past year.  We had an 
incredibly diverse group of 40 kids from 16 clubs from 
district 7230.  It was a terrific experience for all who 
attended including our high school sophomores, facilita-
tors, leaders, resident Rotarians and visiting Rotarians.  
All-in-all, there were nearly 70 people involved.  Our 
Facebook site, RYLA7230 has dozens and dozens of 
pictures from 2012 and 2010.

This year, we want representation from every club in 
our district, including at least one from each of our four 
Bermuda clubs.  While the 2012 RYLA camp had an 
incredibly diversity, representation from all of our clubs will 
add incredibly to the experience.  We’re looking to start 
our planning for the 2013 camp in late fall of 2012 with 
a target date of mid-April for another incredibly successful 
RYLA.  Be a part of something great!

Kevin Hunt
District 7230 RYLA Chairman


